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From: Markey, Gerard
To: Alanis, Sarah
Cc: Assessor
Subject: FW: Assessor Board of Review - request for your resignation as a board member
Date: Monday, January 22, 2024 7:34:16 AM

Hello Sarah,
Below is an email from Anne Harlow resigning her position on the assessor board of review.  The resignation will
allow Elizabeth Martin to become a member of the assessor board of review in place of Anne Harlow.
Thank you for your assistance forwarding Elizabeth Martin to Mayor Taylor for his review and approval.
Respectfully,
Jerry
 
From: Anne Harlow  
Sent: Saturday, January 20, 2024 7:48 PM
To: Markey, Gerard <GMarkey@a2gov.org>
Subject: Re: Assessor Board of Review - request for your resignation as a board member

 

 
Hi Jerry,
 
I would like to formally resign from the Board of Review due to my inability to give it the time it requires
going forward.
 
I have appreciated all the time I spent working with the Board.  It's been a fantastic experience and I
would like to be considered as an alternate in the future, if such a position becomes available and is
valuable to the City.
 
I hope to have the opportunity to see you all again sometime whether as an alternate or just in passing in
our City.  
 
Let me know if this email serves the purposes required to proceed with having Elizabeth Martin as a new
Board member. 
 
Thank you for everything,
Anne

From: Markey, Gerard <GMarkey@a2gov.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 5:09 PM
To: Anne Harlow 
Cc: Assessor <Assessor@a2gov.org>
Subject: Assessor Board of Review - request for your resignation as a board member

 
Hello Anne,
I hope you are doing well.
The assessing office is working with the city clerk and the Mayor’s office to appoint Elizabeth Martin as the board of
review member to replace you.
To accomplish this, the city clerk’s office needs a resignation letter from you.
Can you put together a brief email to me indicating that you are resigning from the assessor board of review?
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We are attempting to have you serve on the board of review as an alternate board of review member.  The city
attorney’s office has not approved our request for an alternate board of review member on the assessor’s board of
review.
 
Thank you, Anne, for the time you did serve on the board of review.  Please give me a call with questions.
 
Respectfully,
Jerry Markey, Assessor
City of Ann Arbor
(734) 794 - 6530
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